
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Enserva congratulates Premier Danielle Smith and  
United Conservative Party on provincial election win 

 
Enserva looks forward to working closely with recently announced cabinet  

 
 
CALGARY, AB (June 13, 2023) – Enserva, formerly Petroleum Services Association of Canada, would 
like to congratulate Premier Danielle Smith and the recent announcement of the party’s new cabinet. The 
Enserva team is looking forward to continuing its work with the provincial government to make meaningful 
and important changes within the energy industry.   
 
“On behalf of Enserva and our Board, I would like to wish the newly appointed cabinet success within 
their new portfolios,” says Gurpreet Lail, President, and CEO, Enserva. “We look forward to working 
collaboratively with the elected government to pursue continued growth and development in the energy 
industry in the coming years.”   
 
Enserva is pleased to have the opportunity to work closely with Minister of Energy and Minerals, Brian 
Jean; Minister of Environment and Protected Areas, Rebecca Schulz; Minister of Jobs, Economy and 
Trade, Matt Jones; Minister of Transportation and Economic Corridors, Devin Dreeshen; Minister of 
Advanced Education, Rajan Sawhney, and Minister of Education, Demetrios Nicolaides. 
 
“Our industry has a critical role to play in supporting Canada’s economic and social well-being, and we 
feel confident in the Government of Alberta’s ability to work toward these goals while supporting our 
members and those that work in the energy service, supply and manufacturing sector,” added Lail. 
“Canada relies on the energy industry, and it is important to have a government that supports the growth 
and success of our members and communities where we live and work.”   
 
For more information about Enserva, visit www.enserva.ca.  
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About Enserva 
Enserva is the voice of the Canadian energy services, supply and manufacturing sector, and its vital 
workforce. For over 40 years we have championed and empowered Canadian energy. We never stop 
innovating and finding solutions to help Canadian energy thrive. We unlock Canadian energy to find a 
better energy future for all. Our members make the world a better place by reducing energy poverty, 
increasing energy security, and creating economic growth and jobs.  
 
In September 2022, the Petroleum Services Association of Canada was rebranded as Enserva. 
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